
 

 

From: Cirrus Customer Quality  
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2016 9:04 AM 
To: Cirrus Customer Quality   
Subject: Recall Notification_Product End of Life Notification: EOL-2016-89_WM8711CBLGEFL/R 
Importance: High 
 

Dear Customer, 

 

This EOL is being recalled due to incorrect part numbers in the header and body of the document.  The 

correct part numbers to be EOL’d are WM8711CLGEFL/R and WM8711CLGEFL.  A new document will be 

issued. 

 

Sincerely, 

Quality Systems Administrator 
Cirrus Logic Corporate Quality 
Phone: +1(512) 851-4000 
 

 

 


